
 
 

NOTICE OF ELECTRONIC FILING OF TARIFFS  
         

          Issued: February 19, 2025  
 

 The Department of Telecommunications and Cable (“DTC”) issues this message to alert 

all parties concerned that it has updated its regulations in 207 CMR 12.00, which previously 

required tariffs to be filed in hard copy by physical mailing. Under the amended regulations, 

effective November 15, 2024, DTC can prescribe the method of filing tariffs. Accordingly, DTC 

will accept tariffs filings either electronically or by physical mail until March 14, 2025 and, 

thereafter will require that all tariffs be filed only electronically at dtc.efiling@mass.gov.  

 

Please be advised that all fees associated with filing new or amended tariffs should be 

submitted by mail within 5 business days of filing. Effective March 24, 2025, the Department of 

Telecommunications and Cable (“DTC”) will be moving its office from our current address to 

One Federal Street, Suite 0740, Boston, MA 02110-2012.  All other contact information, 

including telephone numbers and email addresses, will remain the same.   

 

 If there are any questions, please contact Shonda Green, Director of Administration, at 

617-305-3580. 
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